
 

Class of 2020  - UPDATE on 3/31/20: UPDATE: Pick-up has 

moved to the loop in front of the gym.  All other 

information is the same.  Please practice patience, 

kindness, and safety as you wait for your graduation 

items.  Please stay in your car.  Thanks for your 

cooperation. 
  
Cap and gown pick up via a drive-through will happen next Friday April 
3rd from 10:00-2:00. We will utilize the following procedures. 
 
Students should enter bus loop from the middle school side. Please 
drive around to FBHS where a Jostens representative will hand you your 
cap, gown, and other graduation items you may have ordered. You 
must show your student ID for verification purposes.  Students and 
families need to remain inside your vehicle. 
 
 All orders must be paid in full prior to the delivery day. If you have a 
balance, please pay online at RhodesGraduation.com prior to next 
Friday.  You may also call 904-272-7419 to make your payment. 

 
Once you receive your graduation items, you will receive an 
information card with how to contact Jostens for additional questions 
or concerns. 
 

03/26/20 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Frhodesgraduation.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7CKaleLo%40nassau.k12.fl.us%7C0da48f62dcd6469c602208d7d190fe0a%7C5049416496b54b27bd0eef047ef3fb91%7C0%7C0%7C637208293159637304&sdata=YDIjj3vyasrQivTbHUN4%2BB%2F1vnFulMiIw%2Bog2FjZb%2FA%3D&reserved=0

